
November 13, 2018 Meeting 

South West Association of Neighbors (SWAN) 

Attendees: 

Becky Miner, Connie Jones, Ted Burney, Florence Bajaj, Daryl Thomas, Zach Juhasz, Judy O’Malia 

Guest Speakers: 

Debbie Romano    Code Compliance Officer 

Eunice Kim    Project Mgr, Salem Area Comprehensive Plan  

Darren Howard, resident  Parking sign 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 PM 

There were no minutes to approve at the time of this meeting.    

Police Officer came to the meeting but was on his way to an accident and asked if anyone had any 

questions.      No one had any questions.   

Sally Cook could not attend the meeting because of a council meeting.   

 Debbie Romano: 

Debbie updated the group on current code violations in the neighborhood.    

Eunice Kim: 

Eunice talked about the upcoming public workshop on December 5, 2018 regarding the multi-year 

project to update the Salem Area Comprehensive Plan.   Since there was very few people at our 

neighborhood meeting she offered to come back to our next meeting.   

Darren Howard: 

Darren talked about changing the parking sign in front of his house from prohibiting parking on  

weekdays to just on school days.  Since there wasn’t a quorum it was discussed to have Darren come 

back to the next meeting and the Board members could vote to submit a document to the City 

supporting the sign change.    

Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m.  

 

 

 

 


